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Mission Statement  

ñA School with Heartò 

Where we are inspiring, challenging and nurturing one another to: 

é...live from the heart, love from the heart, learn from the heart 

Reminders 
ß No Canteen 

tomorrow due to a 

lack of volunteersð

please consider 

placing your name 

on the roster.  

ß Parents are asked to 

check their childrenôs 

hair for head lice 

even if your childôs 

class hasnôt received 

a note. Children with 

head lice are unable 

to attend school until 

they have been 

treated. 

ß School Photo day is 

Thursday 22 June. 

The photo envelopes 

need to be returned 

before photo day. 

The office has 

envelopes for sibling 

photos.   

 

Now Due 
back to School  

 
No Canteen tomorrow ðdue to a lack of volunteers  

Dear Parents, Carers and Students, 

The season of the Church we are now in is called óOrdinary 

Timeô, which is really not ordinary at all, as during this part of 

the liturgical year we read, reflect and pray about pivotal 

moments and events of Jesusô life on earth. This week in Peace 

Room we are reflecting on the Trinity ï Three Persons, One God. 

God the Father, the Son and the Holy Spirit. The concept of the 

Trinity can be compared with H20, which can be solid (ice), 

liquid (water) and gas (steam) ï three versions of the same 

thing. This image is being used as part of our focus on the 

Trinity. You may like to speak with your children about the 

symbols of this image.  

Calling All Parents -  Renovations Update                       

This week we are preparing for the start of building works. If you are available, PLEASE could you 

give us 30 minutes of your time tomorrow to help move furniture and heavy items into the hall. We 

will also have a skip for all those items no longer used/required/working. Your help will be much 

appreciated ï come any time and donôt forget to sign in at the Front Office. Fences will be erected 

and some work begun over the weekend, so by Monday it will be óall systems goô. Exciting times! 

Year 1 and Year 5 Excursion tomorrow                                                                                 

All Year 1 and Year 5 children are required to be at school by 8.20am tomorrow for their trip to 

Canberra. Year 1 will be attending a live performance of óDiary of a Wombatô at the Canberra 

Theatre; and Year 5 will be visiting the Australian War Memorial and undertaking a guided tour of 

the gallery. We hope you have a happy day. 

Community Council                    

Last night we had a scheduled Community Council meeting, where we shared some of the 

documentation prepared for registration that will assist us in the future. One of these is our óCore 

Documentô ï which outlines exactly who we are, our core values, our structures and our supports. I 

provided a summary of the key commendations and recommendations of the Registration Report 

which give us the basis for strategic planning for 2018 and beyond. The staff and students of St 

Bedeôs School are very grateful for the continuing community and financial support provided to the 

school through our parent body organisation. This year funding from the Community Council will 

provide every class with over $1,200 worth of wonderful new books that will inspire and nurture 

the readers of the future. Already your children are benefiting from being able to take classroom 

books to and from home to keep the engagement with their book alive. Personal choice of books 

has been shown through research to be a highly effective method of improving reading skills, 

vocabulary and writing skills. Every reader is helping themselves become a better learner. 

Wishing you a wonderful week ahead,  

Trish Ferlitsch  

Yr 5 & Yr 1ñ

excursion note & 

money  

NR Athletics ñ

notes + money  

Cricket Day ñNotes 

& Money  

Photo envelopes  

SCHOOL PHOTOS NEXT THURSDAY - FULL SCHOOL UNIFORM REQUIRED 
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Parish Administrator :   Fr Troy Bobbin 
Associate Priest:  Fr Peter Day 
Pastoral Associate:   Br Brian Berg 
Presbytery contact  
number :  48422444  or  0408 687 915 

email address:  braidwood@cg.org.au 
Parish Office hours: Thursday 9 amQ3 pm 
 

Mass times will change on July 2 to 8:30 Sunday mornings. 

Drama News!  

 

 

    7Å ÁÒÅ 52'%.4,9 ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ Ψ 

ÐÁÒÅÎÔ ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓ ÆÏÒ ÃÁÎÔÅÅÎ ÎÅØÔ  

&ÒÉÄÁÙ ΨΩȟ *ÕÎÅȢ 7Å  ÃÁÎÎÏÔ ÒÕÎ 

ÃÁÎÔÅÅÎ ÕÎÌÅÓÓ ×Å ÈÁÖÅ ÌÅÁÓÔ Ψ 

ÖÏÌÕÎÔÅÅÒÓȢ 7Å ÈÁÖÅ ÅÎÏÕÇÈ ÆÁÍÉÌÉÅÓ 

ÁÔ 3Ô "ÅÄÅȭÓ ÆÏÒ ÅÖÅÒÙ ÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÔÏ ÄÏ 

ÊÕÓÔ Χ &ÒÉÄÁÙ ÐÅÒ ÙÅÁÒɂÐÌÅÁÓÅ 

ÃÏÎÓÉÄÅÒ ÐÌÁÃÉÎÇ ÙÏÕÒ ÎÁÍÅ ÏÎ ÔÈÅ 

ÒÏÓÔÅÒ ÂÙ ÃÏÎÔÁÃÔÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ ÏǣÃÅ ÏÎ 

ΪήΪΨΨΪΧΩȢ ! ÂÉÇ 4ÈÁÎË 9ÏÕ ÔÏ ÔÈÏÓÅ 

ÐÁÒÅÎÔÓ ×ÈÏ ÈÁÖÅ ÒÅÁÒÒÁÎÇÅÄ ×ÏÒË 

ÓÃÈÅÄÕÌÅÓ ÁÎÄ ÌÉÖÅÓ ÔÏ ÄÏ ÃÁÎÔÅÅÎ 

ÔÈÉÓ ÙÅÁÒɂÔÈÅ 3ÃÈÏÏÌ ÁÎÄ ÔÈÅ 

ÓÔÕÄÅÎÔÓ  ÔÈÁÎË ÙÏÕȢ 

From Mrs Monkhouse 
 

4ÈÅ ПÉÒÓÔ ×ÅÅËÅÎÄ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ ÈÏÌÉÄÁÙÓ ÓÅÅÓ ÏÕÒ 

0ÁÒÉÓÈ -ÁÓÓ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÔÏ 3ÕÎÄÁÙ ÍÏÒÎÉÎÇȢ 4ÈÉÓ 

ÉÓ Á ÍÕÃÈ ÍÏÒÅ ȬÆÁÍÉÌÙ ÆÒÉÅÎÄÌÙȭ ÔÉÍÅ ÁÎÄ ×ÅȭÒÅ 

ÌÏÏËÉÎÇ ÆÏÒ×ÁÒÄ ÔÏ ÓÅÅÉÎÇ ÍÏÒÅ ÃÈÉÌÄÒÅÎȭÓ ÆÁÃÅÓ 

ÁÔ ÏÕÒ ψȢσπÁÍ -ÁÓÓȟ ÂÅÇÉÎÎÉÎÇ ÏÎ 3ÕÎÄÁÙȟ ςÎÄ 

*ÕÌÙȢ 4ÈÉÓ ÔÉÍÅ ×ÉÌÌ ÒÅÍÁÉÎ ÕÎÔÉÌ ÔÈÅ ÅÎÄ ÏÆ 

ÔÈÅ ÙÅÁÒȢ !ÎÙ ÐÁÒÉÓÈÉÏÎÅÒÓ ×ÈÏ ÐÒÅÆÅÒ 3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ 

ÅÖÅÎÉÎÇ ÁÒÅ ÅÎÃÏÕÒÁÇÅÄ ÔÏ ÊÏÉÎ ÏÕÒ ÓÉÓÔÅÒ 

ÐÁÒÉÓÈ ÉÎ "ÕÎÇÅÎÄÏÒÅ ×ÈÏ ×ÉÌÌ ÎÏ× ÈÁÖÅ ÔÈÅ 

3ÁÔÕÒÄÁÙ ÅÖÅÎÉÎÇ -ÁÓÓȢ 
 

!ŘǾŀƴŎŜ ƴƻǝŎŜ ŦƻǊ CŀƳƛƭƛŜǎ ƻŦ 
ŎƘƛƭŘǊŜƴ ŜƭƛƎƛōƭŜ ŦƻǊ CƛǊǎǘ 9ǳŎƘŀǊƛǎǘΥ 
 

The date that the children will receive the 
Sacrament for the first time will be Sunday, 17th 
September at the 8.30am Parish Mass. 
Preparation for this Sacrament will begin with a 
parent and candidate meeting after Mass on 
Sunday, 20th August.  
 
Children preparing for First Communion will 
attend Sunday Masses on four Sundays, 20th 
August; 27th August; 3rd September and 10th 
September. At these Masses Father Peter will 
direct his homily to the children and they will join 
him at the front of the church. 
 
May Peace be in your homes, 
Ann 

Year 2  
¢ƘƛƴƎǎ ǿŜǊŜ ƘŜŀǝƴƎ ǳǇ ƛƴ 5ǊŀƳŀ 
ǘƘƛǎ ǿŜŜƪ ŀǎ ŀ ōǳǎƘ ŬǊŜ ǊŀƎŜŘ ƛƴ 
ǘƘŜ ¸ŜŀǊ н ƭŜǎǎƻƴΦ ²Ŝ ŀǊŜ 
ŜȄǇƭƻǊƛƴƎ ǘƘŜ ōƻƻƪ 
CƻȄ ōȅ aŀǊƎŀǊŜǘ 
²ƛƭŘ 

Years 3 -6  

!ǊŜ ōǳǎȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ǇǊƻŘǳŎǝƻƴ ǎǘŀƎŜ 
ƻŦ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎƘƻǊǘ ŬƭƳǎ ƛƴ 5ǊŀƳŀΦ ¢ƘŜȅ 
ŀǊŜ ŜȄǇŜǊƛƳŜƴǝƴƎ ǿƛǘƘ ŘƛũŜǊŜƴǘ 
ŎŀƳŜǊŀ ǎƘƻǘǎ ŀƴŘ ŀƴƎƭŜǎ ǿƘŜƴ 
ŬƭƳƛƴƎ ǘƻ ǘŜƭƭ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎǘƻǊƛŜǎΦ ²ŀǘŎƘ 
ƻǳǘ ŦƻǊ ƻǳǊ ōǳŘŘƛƴƎ ŀŎǘƻǊǎΣ 
ŘƛǊŜŎǘƻǊǎ ŀƴŘ ŀƴƛƳŀǘƻǊǎΣ ȅƻǳ Ƴŀȅ 
Ƨǳǎǘ ƳŀƪŜ ƛǘ ŦƻǊ ŀ ŎŀƳŜƻΦ  


